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Important Dates 

Monday 9
th 

 December    Nativity Community Performance 2.00pm  
Tuesday 10

th
 December    Nativity Parents Performance 9.30am   

Wednesday 11
th
 December   Nativity Parents Performance 2.00pm  

Thursday 12
th
 December   Green Class Swimming – Wk 1 of 6 

Friday 13th December    Christmas Jumper Day 
Friday 13th December    Whole School Carol Singing at St Clements Church 

Newsletter 13  6th December 2019 

This Week… 

Green Class Visit to West Stow 

Wednesday saw Green class travel back 1500 years when they visited the West Stow Anglo-

Saxon village. We had time to explore the different houses before we were summoned, by the 

sound of the horn, to sit around the fire in the great hall for story-telling.  

The afternoon was spent in the museum with an archaeologist, studying finds from the site and 

thinking about what they told us about the people who had owned them and left them behind. 

Then we had time to investigate the displays for ourselves and the opportunity to try on some 

clothes from the period. 

Thank you to all the adults who came with us to help us 

have such a busy day. Thank you to the children for      

behaving so well and for doing Beaupré proud with their 

well thought out questions. 

Mr Davies 

http://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk


For your information…. 

Flu Immunisation Programme 

This will now take place on Thursday 9th January.  If you have already consented or 

declined online you do not need to do anything more.  If you have not already       

consented or declined please use the link below, the portal will remain open until    

9th December 2019. 

https://tinyurl.com/yxsgh5v4  

Beaupre Choir 

On Thursday members of the school choir went to Beaupre Hall to sing 

Carols to the residents, staff, family and visitors. The children performed 

amazingly, did the school proud and thoroughly entertained the audience.  

This week…. 

E-Safety Alert 

It has been brought to my attention about a website where you are able to talk to strangers 
anonymously. 

The website is omegle.com and states on it ‘Talk to Strangers’ – all you have to do, is go on 
the website and click chat! It automatically connects you to someone from anywhere in the 
world and there is video messaging available. There is no sign up or request for age,  please 
can you be very  mindful of apps and webpages that your child has  access to and support 
our learning in internet safety.            
  

https://tinyurl.com/yxsgh5v4


Lunchtime Co. 
Changes to Menu:  Monday 16th December and Tuesday 17th December 
 
Monday 16th December:  
Burger in a bun or cheesy pasta bake, sweetcorn.  Ice cream. 
Tuesday 17th December: 
Fish fingers or veggie fingers, chips, beans. Pancakes with chocolate sauce. 

Lost Property 

We have again got quite a collection of lost property.  All items will be placed in the outdoor            
classroom for the remainder of this term.  Sadly any left items at the end of term will then be 
bagged and taken to charity clothing banks. 

Please remember to name all items of uniform, PE kits, coats, hats and gloves.   Thank you 

For your information…. 

Music Tuition 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Beaupre Community Primary are pleased to announce that children will once again have the opportunity to 

learn a musical instrument from January.   JMP Music currently provide experienced and dedicated teachers 

who come into school covering a variety of different instruments, and there are opportunities for children to 

start learning.  

Instrument Choices 

The Instruments currently offered are the following:-  

     Guitar (Acoustic) Years 3-6     Ukulele    Years 3-6 

Instruments 

JMP Music don’t currently offer instruments, Beaupre do have some guitars which can be borrowed by        
children to take home, or  instruments can be  provided by parents.  There are also affordable options for 
both hiring and purchasing via JMP, and the website www.jmpmusic.co.uk can provide more details. 
How to Enrol? 

If your child would like to start learning an instrument, then application forms are available from the school 

office, or you can contact Debbi Paul at jmpmusic_tuition@hotmail.com. Spaces are limited and they are 

taken on a first come first served basis, and are always subject to teacher availability. Please make 

sure that forms are returned by the end of the Autumn term, although places can still be accepted 

over the Christmas Holidays if space is available.  

All new lessons will be starting in January and parents will be advised over the Christmas Holidays if their 

child has a place. Please note if your child is already having lessons and continuing, there is no need to fill 

out another application form.  

 

Coming Up ... 

http://www.jmpmusic.co.uk
mailto:jmpmusic_tuition@hotmail.com


Above and Beyond… 

This week’s ‘Above and Beyond’ goes to Maya from Rainbow Class for her commitment in 
all aspects of school life. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
Our attendance figures for the week ending Friday 30th November are 
as follows: 
Gold is awarded to Orange Class with 97.9%.  Silver goes to Purple 
Class with 96.6% and bronze to  Green Class with  96.2% . 
The winner of the 100% attendance prize for week ending 30th             
November is Halle in Blue Class. 

Awards…. 

Achievements ... 

In 3rd place this week 

are Robots in 2
nd

 place 

Combines and in 1
st
 

place Windmills.    

Well done Harrison who received a certificate for his swimming this 

week. 

Achievements ... 



Dates for your diary -  New events shown in bold 

 
Monday 16th December   No after school clubs this week 
Tuesday 17th December   Whole School Pantomime 
Wednesday 18th December  Lunchtime Co – Christmas Promotional Lunch 
Wednesday 18th December  Last day of term 
Monday 6th January    Children return to school 
Monday 6th January     After school clubs re-start 
Thursday 9th January   Flu Immunisation Session 
Thursday 9th January    Green Class Swimming – Wk 2 of 6 
Thursday 16th January   Green Class Swimming – Wk 3 of 6 
Thursday 23rd January   Green Class Swimming – Wk 4 of 6 
Thursday 30th January   Green Class Swimming – Wk 5 of 6 
Thursday 6th February    Green Class Swimming – Wk 6 of 6 
Friday 14th February    Last day of term 
Monday 24th February   Children return to school 
Friday 13th March     Last order date for uniform – delivery by 27th March 
Tuesday 31st March    Tempest Photography—Group Photos 9am 
Wednesday 1st April    Last day of term 
Monday 20th April     Children return to school 
Friday May 8th      Bank Holiday 
May         KS1 quizzes (SATs) - exact dates to be confirmed 
Monday 11th May - 
Thursday 14th May    KS2 SATs 
Friday 22nd May     Last day of term 
Monday 1st June     Children return to school 
Monday 8th June - 
Friday 12th June     Year 1 Phonic Tests 
Monday 8th June - 
Friday 26th June     Year 4 Time Table Checks - exact dates to be confirmed 
Monday 15th - 
Wednesday -17th June   Y5 & Y6 PGL Residential Trip 
Wednesday 17th June   NHS Vision Screening – Rainbow Class  
Monday 22nd June    CCC Reception & Y6 Height and Weight  Checks 
Friday 26th June     Last order date for uniform – delivery by 13th July 
Tuesday 7th July     DMA Year 6 Transition Days 
Wednesday 8th July    DMA Year 6 Transition Days 
Tuesday 21st July     Last day of term 
Monday 24th August    Last order date for uniform – delivery by 4th September 
 
 
 

 


